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Celebrations





OCTOBER FEST’ 2020

Yes, we missed the School Annual Day, a huge programme held 
every year where we witness hundred percent participation of 
students dressed up in various costumes confidently performing 
on the stage right in the centre of St. Xavier’s High School. But 
we Xaverians don’t give a chance to our children to miss any 
opportunity to have fun and learn together.

. 
Titled, ‘The October Fest’ – The virtual event spread 
over a week had plethora of activities from dance to 
fashion show, clay modelling to Fireless cooking and solo 
singing to Stand Up comedy. 
Organised for the children of Pre-Nursery to Grade II. 
October Fest witnessed the amalgamation of talent, joy 
and creativity. The Fest couldn’t have been possible 
without the cooperation of our dear parents. We thank 
you parents for taking out time and making the dreams 
possible. 



The Pre Nursery 
Hindi Rhyme Time 

was a complete 
success with lot of 
fun and drama. The 
little ones put their 
best foot forward 

and used the 
correct 

pronunciation and 
lovely expressions. 
Here is a glimpse, 

don’t miss the 
attractive Props by 

our talented 
mommies.

HINDI  
RHYME 

TIME



We went to the temple on Diwali, the Fire Station when 
dealing with the monthly theme of ‘Community Helpers’ and 
the Church to celebrate Christmas like every year but this 
time these field trips were virtual. 
The children of PN to Grade 2 enjoyed exploring 
these destinations which were relevant to their syllabus 
concepts. Designed by the teachers these virtual field 
trips bring real-life experience and add fun and adventure to 
the understanding of concepts taught.



My son was admitted in Pre Nursery in 
Oct. He has been attending Virtual classes 
since then. The curriculum is very engaging 
and gives equal importance to academics 
and extra circular activities. Indresh has 
adapted very well with the virtual class 
and enjoys participating in all activities. 
His class teacher Miss Moumita has been 
extremely patient and pays attention to 
each child in the class even in virtual 
environment. She is putting in a lot of 
efforts to ensure each student is 
participative and learns through these 
activities. I want to thank the school 
management, teachers and Moumita Ma'am 
for their efforts to keep up with the my 
child's learning needs during the pandemic 
situation.
Thank you

Ms. Neena
Mother of Indresh Sen 

Ms. Moumita ...the teacher we met 
@the 1st day of Prisha's school ...a 
very humble, soft spoken and kids 
friendly one. She welcomed Prisha 
with so much love that she got 
comfortable with her online classes 
in just 2 days. The methodology 
used is totally activity based which 
draws more interest of kids towards 
the class. It's like learning while 
playing. The festival celebration like 
Halloween, Diwali, Christmas etc has 
been so exciting. The bigger part is 
that the teacher is able to control 
the kids so gracefully even wen it's 
online. So ...we feel blessed that 
Prisha is having such a great mentor 
from the very beginning of her 
educational journey.

Ms. Shefali
Mother of Prisha


